Meeting  Minutes Department of Applied Sciences
April 20, 2015
Members Present:  Grady Blount, Theresa Sadler, Tina Lancaster, Annette Taggart
1.  Reviewed course descriptions for the updated courses.  All were discussed and approved for recommendation.
2. Tina reported concerns that the TAB program is recruiting the same students as we target for our BAAS degree.  Many recruiters are visiting junior colleges with new brochures and information.  This degree most definitely targets the same population as our program.  It is very concerning as their enrollment is expected to reach 200 in the fall.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Confirmed that we already have our updated program outcomes.

